
I am in favor of SB 2155 and encourage a Yay vote on this bill.  This bill would more fairly and evenly 

distribute pronghorn tags/licenses   

As pronghorn and all wildlife are a public asset to all people of North Dakota, SB 2155 would allow more 

North Dakota residents access to this public resource. 

I encourage you to approve SB 2155. 

 

Josh G. 

Grand Forks, ND 


